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Friday, 23 May 2025 

BOOSTING COMMUNITY SAFETY IN FRANKSTON WITH NEW CENTRE 

Bayside and Mornington Peninsula locals are set to benefit from a new and improved hub for vital justice services 
thanks to support from the Allan Labor Government.  

Minister for Corrections and Youth Justice Enver Erdogan visited the Frankston Justice Service Centre to officially 
open the centrally located and multi-service facility. 

The centre is home to community correctional services and youth justice case managers who oversee adults and 
young people that have been ordered by a court to participate in rehabilitation programs. 

People on community-based sentences serve their sentence in the community and are required to participate in 
unpaid community work, alcohol and other drug services, mental health treatment or programs to address 
offending behaviour. 

Located on the Nepean Highway in the same block as other important justice services including the Frankston 
Magistrates’ Court and the Victoria Police Complex, it is also close to public transport - making it easy for people to 
access. 

The building is also shared with the Department of Families, Fairness and Housing which means individuals and 
families who may be involved in community justice programs can also access social service supports, like housing,  
in the one location. 

Redevelopment of the $3.4 million centre began in November 2023 and was completed ahead of schedule in 
February 2025.  

Quotes attributable to Minister for Corrections and Youth Justice Enver Erdogan 

“The new central location of this hub means its close to other services people need and to public transport – helping 
more Victorians.” 

“I want to thank all of the staff who work incredibly hard in helping offenders comply with the conditions of their 
orders and in turn bring about a safer community.” 

Quote attributable to Member for Frankston Paul Edbrooke  

“Everyone in our community should be able to access justice services efficiently, and by making sure offenders get 
the help they need quickly keeps us all safe.” 


